
 

 

Commentary on Publication  

The company TRASTOR REIC ("Company"), in response to document under Ref. No 

3910/17.11.2015 of the Hellenic Capital Market Commission, whereby it requested comments 

on a publication of "NAFTEMPORIKI", announces to the investing public that, although it 

explores possible alternatives for the development of the Company, it has not entered into 

discussions about a possible merger with the company Intercontinental International 

REIC. The Company will be providing information to the investing public on any 

substantial progress. 


